CITY OF BELLEWOOD
MINUTES - COMMISSIONERS MEETING – December 12, 2015 
The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm by Mayor Orr at Commissioner Dougherty’s home
Commissioners attending were Karen Koch, Steve Dougherty, Wayne Rudloff
The minutes of the November 2015 meeting were reviewed and approved as submitted.  
Financial Report – Reviewed and approved 
Old Business
Corey Simpson presented concerns re: Elmwood drainage and alley – Mayor to contact Richard Matheny (surveyor) for estimate on actual property lines and elevations, Steve to contact St. Mathews engineer for input
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ordinance violations – Notice to be sent to any new property owner on Napanee/St.Mathews corner regarding permissible bush heights 
Petitioners to present Elmwood/Chenoweth building design – commissioners will view prior, Karen to coordinate with property owners
Mayor contacted one potential commissioner candidate – too busy with Chenoweth Lane 
New Business 
LMPD patrols are budgeted for $1250 monthly.  A change to the City of Bellewood property tax discount was discussed as a method of alleviating additional city expense related to police patrols.  
Snow removal contract was finalized  and speed humps will be repaired and painted in Spring
Next meeting is scheduled to be on January 19, 2016 - 6:30 pm at 3911 Leland Road. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.
